Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in community’

Star Awards Will Be Held on Tuesday Night!

The 2017 Community Star Awards will be held at Villa Milano on
Tuesday night, October 3. Aimost 500 are registered to attend the
event, which will recognize 14 individuals and organizations for their
extraordinary contributions to the mission of the Franklin County Board
of Developmental Disabilites. The event will also include a salute to
County Boards of DD on 50 years of services. County Boards were
officially established in October, 1967 with passage of Am. Senate Bill
169.

Columbus Day

Early Childhood, School and Adult Services and offices of the Franklin
County Board of Developmental Disabilities will be closed on Monday,
October 9, 2017 in recognition of Columbus Day. Programs and
facilities will resume services on Tuesday, October 10, 2017.

Independent Provider Overtime Rule

The Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilites has proposed
new rule language governing independent provider overtime limits,
based on previous feedback. Details on the proposed rule changes
can be found on the Ohio Department of DD web site at: new rule
5123:2-9-03
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